
Dennis Fritts (Kroger Fund Raising): A written report 

was furnished. He indicated the Society has received a 

check for $250.00 for purchases of $ 5000.00 made on 

the Kroger Cards.  He encouraged more members to 

participate in this program. 

 

President Maxwell (Nominating Committee Report). 

 
President-----------------------------------------John Dickie 

1st Vice President------------------------------Dennis Fritts 

2nd Vice Prescient----- -------------------Walter Sheffield 

Secretary----------------  -----------------------Victor Diehl 

Treasurer--------------------------------------William Nash 

Registrar------------- -------------------------Henry Howell 

Historian-----------------------------------Peter Broadbent 

Quartermaster---------------------------Shane Newcombe 

Councilors 

George Dyer, James Green, Dan McGuire, Bill Colli-

er, John Epperly 

 

After hearing no recommendations from the floor, a 

motion to accept the Nominating Committee’s recom-

mendations was presented. It was seconded, voted up-

on and approved. 

 

Mike Lyman, acting as Assistant Historian General 

administered the oath and swore in the new officers 

and councilors. 

Adjournment 

James Green, Secretary (Includes additions/corrections) 

Minutes Annual  Meeting Continued from Page 2 

Some Photos from Annual Meeting and Luncheon 
Shane Newcombe Photos 

Status of Burials of War of 1812 Veterans Publication: On July 6, 2012, a camera ready copy of the 
publication was finalized for the publisher. It should be published in the next couple of months. 
The manuscript of 480 pages will contain paragraphs of information on 4442 War of 1812 veter-
ans buried or memorialized in Virginia. The appendices will show the burials by county and 
independent cities, a list of cemeteries with general directions, the War of 1812 service and buri-
als sources used as well as other source material used in the compilation. Also, it will contain a 
by-name index and eighteen illustrations. The availability of the publication will be outlined in 
the fall newsletter. Mike Lyman, Editor/Compiler 
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